
Attachment 12

Evaluation of Food Safety Programs
Follow-Up 2 Email

Dear Participant:

This is a friendly reminder. If you have already filled out the Food Safety Program evaluation 
survey and is in the process of submitting, thank you!  If you have not had a chance to complete 
the evaluation yet, we would appreciate it if you would complete it and return it by…

Your participation is this survey is very important. We are counting on your participation to help 
us in our effort.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 770-488-3464 if you have any questions about the survey. 

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Armstrong-Mensah, PhD.
ORISE Evaluation Fellow
CDC National Center for Environmental Health
Environmental Health Services Branch
4770 Buford Highway, MS F-58
Atlanta, GA 30341-3717
Email: EArmstrongMensah@cdc.gov
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